Directors Wanted

Directors wanted for CLT’s 2012 New Play Festival
JOHNSTOWN – Theatre Workshop, the Colonial Little Theatre’s playwrights group, is seeking directors for its 2012 New Play Festival of staged readings Nov. 2, 3, 9 and 10.

An evening of short plays by Capital Region authors is planned for one weekend. A full-length play by an area author will be presented the other weekend.

Production staff also is being sought.

Believing new plays to be the lifeblood of theatre, Theatre Workshop was organized in 2006 to develop new plays for staged readings at Colonial Little Theatre, and to raise money for the theatre’s capital fund.

For further information, contact: Wally Truesdell (518) 725-3886, or wtruesdell@nycap.rr.com

